
DRAFTER’S NOTE

FROM THE

LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

LRB−2407/P1dn
PJK:med&wlj:lmp

August 8, 2011

The notice must describe how the change will affect a recipient generally.  Let me know
if you want each notice to describe how the change will affect the recipient who receives
the notice.  I assume that such specificity would be much more costly to administer.
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